
 
 

                

 
November 2, 2018 
 
Prospective families and students of Harrison Prep,  
 
As a current 2018/2019 school year waitlist member, we would like to extend our sincerest thanks to you 
for your continued patience and support.  We genuinely understand that at times, being a part of a waitlist 
can feel like a daunting place for parents to linger, especially when their children’s educational plans 
seem to be placed in an uncertain “hold pattern”.  That is why we strive to continually provide updates 
and information to you to keep the admissions process as transparent and easy to negotiate as possible.  
 
As you are aware, the Harrison Preparatory waitlist exists because one or more of the below reasons: 

 the grade level requested is capped 
 we are unable to physically place a child in the specific courses they need 
 we are unable to accommodate a student’s specific learning needs  

 
The waitlist is maintained with each student’s current school year grade level. The student’s positions on 
the list will remain active through January 31, 2019.  At that time all current year enrollment decisions will 
have been made. Therefore, all remaining waitlist students who are NOT selected for admission, will be 
dropped/de-activated from the waitlist and their enrollment application permanently removed from the 
system.  If a family on the waitlist has not been notified by January 31, they must completely re-apply, 
during the Open Enrollment window for the desired grade level of their student. 
 
Open Enrollment for the 2019/2020 school year begins on Friday, February 1, 2019.  This is the first day 
we will accept the upcoming year’s enrollment applications.  Harrison Preparatory accepts enrollment 
applications on a first come, first serve basis.  Enrollment Application Packets are made available in mid-
January.  
 
Thank you again for your interest in Harrison Preparatory School.  If you have any additional questions or 
concerns about our enrollment process, please do not hesitate to contact us at (253) 583-5418. 
 
 
Respectfully,  
 
 
 
Kevin Rupprecht 
Principal, Harrison Preparatory School  
  
 
 
 


